
Family Trainings
 with Bob Carty!

 
Bob Carty, LCSW, CADC, CCJP, has served in various capacities in his more than

forty-year career of promoting recovery for people with substance use
disorders and their families. In 2019, he retired from his position as the

Director of Clinical Services for the Chicago facility of Hazelden-Betty Ford
Foundation. Since his retirement, he continues to provide training and

consultation throughout the Midwest, including his coaching role with the
Illinois Recovery Oriented Systems of Care (ROSC) project.

 
 Wednesday, June 23rd, 6:00 pm CST

Topic "What Does Support Look Like in
Your Family?"

 -------------------------------------------------------
Monday, June 28th, 6:00 pm CST

Topic:  "Learning New Ways To Communicate
Within Your Family"

Join us via Zoom: 
 https://zoom.us/j/98044221251

No Pre-registration required; click the link 
to join; type your name in the chat box 

to let us know you are here.

 For inquiries email ljschumacher@chestnut.org

This project is supported in part by the Illinois Department of Human Services-Division of Substance Use
Prevention and Recovery, as part of the Substance Abuse and Prevention and Treatment Block Grant (SABG) award

from the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration of the Department of Health and Human
services (SAMHSA).  

https://zoom.us/j/98044221251

